
A Thanksgiving Message

“Thanksgiving is an excellent time to spend with our loved
ones and to reflect on what we are most grateful for. There
are the most obvious things like family and friends, but we
should also take time to give thanks to all the Transportation
workers who will be working this Thanksgiving weekend.

I’d like to not only wish every IAM member and their families
a Happy Thanksgiving, but I’d also like to give special thanks
to  all  IAM  members  who  will  be  working  this  weekend,
safeguarding that millions of travelers arrive home to their
families and loved ones.”

Sito Pantoja, General Vice President 
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